
Agenda item 14 
NETHER WALLOP PARISH COUNCIL  

 

Version 1   prepared for 10th January 2022 review. 
 

Railings alongside Village Green. 
 

After the recent clearance by the Village Green Working Group of The Rill and the 
bank next to Stewart’s Bridge, the area is much improved. A suggestion has been 
made that the railings next to Stewart’s Bridge be repainted. 
 
It is assumed that the railings are owned by Hampshire County Council (HCC) as 
part of the highway furniture.  HCC have been written to and asked if the parish 
council can arrange the painting of the railings. (response pending at time of 
report). 
 
If HCC agree that the railings can be painted, the Village Green Working Group have 
volunteered to carry out the work. 
  
Council will need to approve the cost of the paint and any other materials required 
for pre-painting preparation. Costs are not yet known, but should not be extensive. 
 
 
Councillors are to decide if there is a ceiling limit that can be approved at 
this meeting, in order to allow work to start as soon as permission from 
HCC is received. 
 

  


